ent: anuary
To: Planning
Subject: Planning application $6/2012/2608/MA
Attachments: andrew.vcf
Dear Planning Support Team

Case Number 2608
Alt Ref 86/2012/2608/MA

I am the owner of Nyn Manor which adjoins the boundary of Nyn park Estate which the planning
application relates. ,

I have concerns that the type of fencing proposed will preclude and prevent access for ALL wildlife which
would be unacceptable. The ecology could/would be affected.

Other than the prevention of access by wildlife I have no objections to the height etc.

Could a different type of mesh be used to allow animals to cross (both ways)

Regards

Andrew Newland



Sent: 21 January 2013 13:59
To: Sue Dietzman
Subject: Re: Application Comments
Attachments: andrew.vcf

Thanks

My Address is:
Nyn Manor
Vineyards road
Northaw

herts

ENG 4PQ,

On 21/01/2013 13:55, Sue Dietzman wrote:
With reference to 56/2012/2608/MA

Regards

Sent: 21 January 2013 13:46

To: Sue Dietzman

Subject: Re: Application Comments
Could you confirm which application

0On 21/01/2013 12:33, Sue Dietzman wrote:

Thank you for your e-mail regarding the above application. To enable
me to add your comments to our system could you please provide me

with your address?

Could you please respond within 5 days to enable me to action your

comments?

Failure to provide your name and address will mean that your
comments have to be treated as anonymous and consequently will

carry little weight.

Comments marked private/confidential will be treated as such and will

not be taken into account.

Regards

Mrs S Dietzman

Planning Technical Support Officer
Tele:- 01707 357365

E-mail:- s.dietzman@welhat.gov.uk




